Friday October 25th
5:30-7 pm for 5th Grade Class _
7:15-8:45 pm for 6th Grade Class ~ )]

at Setauket School ) ){
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STUDENTS MUST HAVE A SIGNED PERMISSION SLIP TO ATTEND

Parents will pick up and sign out their child(ren) at the main entrance.

Students are welcome to come in costume - no weapons or costume face masks.
There will be a DJ, snack and drinks.

During this event, the PTA and chaperones will be enforcing the District’s Unauthorized
Cell Phone Usage Policy. No photos or videos will be allowed to be taken during the events
from either the students or parent volunteers. Anyone observed taking unauthorized
photos or videos will be kindly asked to leave the event. Please note that the students will
be allowed to have phones with them. This policy is implemented for the safety and
privacy of alt of our students. For each of these events we will have designated yearbook
photographers and there will be a shared drive shared with families.

Please no posting photos taken during the event to social media

Any questions please contact:
graduatingclass@setauketpta.com
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